HOW TO CARE FOR TEMPORARY CROWNS

The crown we are constructing will be made with the finest of materials by a master laboratory to insure a perfect fit. The temporary stage is extremely important and we offer the following helpful tips:

1. Try not to eat anything until the anesthesia has completely worn off.

2. Avoid food products that may stick to the temporary (ex. Chewing gum, or any other tacky substances) as they may cause the temporary to dislodge or loosen.

3. While the gum is in the healing process you may notice some soreness and it is very important to floss and brush properly. Brush the area three times a day concentrating your toothbrush along the gum line in a soft circular motion as this will make the gum tissue feel better faster. Flossing once a day is required and the floss should be pulled through at the gum line rather than pulling up as this may dislodge the temporary.

4. If you experience any hot or cold sensitivity, this is sometimes normal during the temporary stage. However, if the sensitivity persists or becomes bothersome, if you notice the temporary is dislodged or loose, or if the bite feels off, please do not hesitate to call our office 561-733-4004. In case of an emergency, Dr. Eriks can be reached at 206-794-2212.
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